
Dear Kathryn,

Congratulations! Butler University Atherton Union is now Food Recovery Verified! Enclosed in this envelope
is a Food Recovery Verified window sticker which can be put on the window of your establishment. This
verification sticker will be a signal to your employees and customers that you support your local community
by recovering and donating surplus food from your kitchen. If you’d like to purchase additional window
stickers to display, please send us an email at foodrecoveryverified@foodrecoverynetwork.org.

Now that you’ve joined the Food Recovery Verified network, we want to spread the word! Send a picture of
your team with your new window sticker, or any other content that you would like to highlight, to our email
and we’ll share it on Twitter and Facebook.

Your verification status is valid for one year and will expire on 4/01/2022. In one year you will have to apply
to renew your verification status. As FRV grows, we want to be increasingly involved with our accounts.
Therefore, we will be touching base with you throughout the year to see how your recovery program is going,
ask you to share success stories and to remind you, when the time comes, to apply to renew your
verification.

If there’s anything else that we can do to let people know about your food recovery efforts or support your
program in any way, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us. Our mission is to distinguish you as a food
recovery pioneer, fighting waste and feeding people--let us know if we can help achieve that mission with
you.

Thank you,

Food Recovery Verified Team

Food Recovery Verified a program of Food Recovery Network
4321 Hartwick Road, Suite 316, College Park, MD 20740

www.facebook.com/FoodRecoveryNetwork 🌑www.foodrecoverynetwork.org


